
FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS FOR 2019 

Williamstown North Primary School 

 

 “Finding Out About Williamstown North Primary School” 
An Information Session for prospective 2019 Foundation Parents will be held on Thursday 26th April 

from 7.00pm to 8.00pm at the school.  An opportunity to tour the Foundation Classrooms will be 
available from 6.45pm to 7.00pm.   

 

Provisional enrolments for 2019 Foundation students will then commence on Friday 27th April.  The 
‘Enrolment Form’ and ‘Preliminary Information Sheet’ will be available at the Information session.   
From Friday 27th April, a copy can be collected from the General Office or downloaded from the 

school website. 
If you have any questions, or concerns regarding enrolments, please contact the school office on 

9397 5722. 
 

Additional School Tours will be conducted on 
Tuesday 8th May – 11.30am 
Monday 14th May – 10.00am 
Thursday 24th May – Noon 
Friday 1st June – 11.30am 

Wednesday 6th June – 12.30pm 
Tuesday 12th June – 10.00am 

Other Tours if required via appointment only. 
Please contact the school office to register for a tour. 

The following documentation MUST accompany your 2019 
Enrolment Form and Preliminary Enrolment Information Sheet 

1. Rates Notice or a Lease Agreement 

2. One Utilities Notice e.g. Gas/Electricity/Telephone/Water Bill 

3. Drivers Licence or a second Utilities Notice 

4. Proof of Age – (Child’s Birth Certificate) 

5. Certificate of Immunization (as soon as it is updated) 

6. Copy of your Visa (if Applicable) 

7. Additional documentation maybe requested by the Principal or 
Assistant Principal. 

Enrolment Policy  
 

Please note as endorsed by the 
Department of Education, only 
families who reside within the 
defined school neighbourhood 
are eligible to seek enrolment.   

 

A map defining the school 
neighbourhood is available on 

the school website. 

 

CONFIRMATION OF ENROLMENT WILL BE MADE IN WRITING  
BY THE END OF TERM 3, 2018 

 

Parent Information Night for 2019 Foundation Students 
The parent Information Night for parents of confirmed 2019 Foundation Students will 

be held on Monday 12th November 2018, 6.45pm to 8.00pm,   
Kay Margetts from Melbourne University will speak on  

“School Readiness” and “School Expectations”. 
 Transition Program 

Our ‘Kinder to School’ Transition program for our 2019 Foundation students will 
commence week beginning Monday 15th October, Week 2 of Term 4. 

 

All transition details will be included with the 
‘Letter of Enrolment’ sent to families. 

For our School Zone go to www.willynth.vic.edu.au / slider tab – Enrolments / WNPS Zone Map 

http://www.willynth.vic.edu.au/

